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Saltwater Coast and Point Cook residents will soon be able to explore more of 
the estates unique and beautiful wetlands with works progressing on the $5.5 
million major wetland development at Saltwater Coast. 
 
With works commencing in July last year, residents will soon be able to enjoy 
the 4.5 hectares of planned public space including boardwalks, walking 
tracks, BBQ areas, fitness equipment, adventure playground and a public 
amphitheatre.  
 
Senior Development Manager of Saltwater Coast Colin Greaves said the 
wetlands development would act as a central hub for residents and visitors 
and completes Saltwater Coast’s Central Park. 
 
“The new works are all about showcasing the natural beauty of the wetlands, 
increasing accessibility, and promoting greater awareness about the 
importance of the wetlands,” Colin said. 
 
The wetland development is the final part of Saltwater Coast’s Central Park 
development, which includes existing walkways and parklands and is 
complimented by the Saltwater Coast lifestyle centre directly across the road, 
which includes gym, swimming pool, café and function centre. 
 
To give residents a sneak peek of the new Wetlands area, Saltwater Coast 
has released these artist impressions of how the area will look once 
completed.  
 
We’re really excited to welcome this new addition to the neighbourhood and 
hope you are as well.  


